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May 23rd, 2025 

 
Dear Families, 

As we step into the final stretch of the school year, it's hard to believe there are just 
five weeks remaining! The days are flying by, and West St. Paul School is buzzing with 
energy and excitement as students continue to learn, grow and make lasting memories. 
We’re so proud of all the hard work and accomplishments our students have achieved 
so far and we look forward to finishing the year strong together. 

We are excited to invite all our wonderful parent and community volunteers to our 
Volunteer Reception on Tuesday, May 27th at 1:00 p.m. in the school gym. This special 
event is our way of saying thank you for the time, care and support you've given 
throughout the year—whether you helped at an event, joined us on a field trip, or lent 
a hand in any way. There will be student performances to enjoy and light refreshments 
to share. If you’ve supported West St. Paul School in any capacity this year, we would 
love for you to join us! 
 
We’re also thrilled to share that our school gym has 

received a fresh new look! New wall mats have been 

installed, proudly displaying our school logo and colours, 

adding a vibrant touch to the space where so many of 

our students learn, play and perform. A heartfelt thank 

you goes out to our Parent Advisory Council (PAC) for 

partnering with us on this exciting upgrade—your 

continued support helps make West St. Paul School a 

place we can all be proud of! 

 
Some reminders: 
 
Registration is open for kindergarten and new students to West St. Paul School 
catchment area. Go to www.7oaks.org to register online. 

Parents can apply online for bussing for the 2025-26 school year. You can register for 

bussing at Transportation. This needs to be completed every year. 

Mark your Calendars: 

Monday, May 26th- Middle Years Track Day at West Kildonan Collegiate 

Tuesday, May 27th- Volunteer Reception- WSP Gym 1:00 pm 

https://www.7oaks.org/weststpaul
http://www.7oaks.org/
https://www.7oaks.org/page/140/transportation


Friday May 30th- Middle Years Activity Day at Birds Hill Park 

Thursday June 5th- Divisional Grad Pow Wow at Maples Collegiate 

Friday, June 6th- NO SCHOOL - PD Day 

Tuesday, June 10th- Spring Daytime Music Showcase (More info to come) 

June 23rd- NO SCHOOL - PD Day 

June 24th-Grade 8 Camp at Camp Assiniboia (8:15 am-4pm) 

June 26th- Grade 8 Farewell Dinner at the Aki Centre 5-7:30 pm (1985 Grassmere Blvd) 

June 27th- LAST DAY of School - Early dismissal 

Thanks for your ongoing support! 

Sincerely, 

The West St. Paul Administrator Team 

David Ingram  Tammy Harder  Jenny Macdonald 


